
From: Timothy M. Peterson <timothyp@lpwarchitecture.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 5:25 PM

To: randy@mechsolmt.com

Cc: carlenea@bps.k12.mt.us; reidr@bps.k12.mt.us; lesmunro49@gmail.com

Subject: Change Order for Babb Elementary Boiler Project

Attachments: G701-2017 - Signed.pdf; Attachment A.pdf

Randy,

Would you please sign the change order for the Babb Boiler project and email it to Carlene at 

carlenea@bps.k12.mt.us    

Thanks,

TIMOTHY M. PETERSON | AIA

LEED AP BD+C | GGP

PRESIDENT


